
CITY OF PORT JERVIS 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

New York State Homes and Community Renewal 

Status Report on City of Port Jervis ADA Pike St. Sidewalk Project 

2019 NEW YORK STATE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 

Project Number 938PF145-19 

 

Open to the public, the hearing will be held as follows: 

Date: Monday, February 14, 2022 

Time: 6:31 p.m. 

Place: Port Jervis Common Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 20 Hammond St., Port 

Jervis, NY 12771. Elevator access to the meeting is available via the side parking lot door 

adjacent to the Municipal Building. 

 

Per COVID-19 pandemic protocols, should the 2/14/2022 meeting be held remotely, access may 

be obtained online through ZOOM, meeting number: 405 793 5811 or Facebook Live: 

@portjervis.mayor. The agenda and meeting location/method will be posted on the city website: 

PortJervisNY.org 

 

The Port Jervis Community Development Agency (PJCDA) director will provide a status report 

and answer project questions. Ahead of this meeting and through 2/28/2022, questions and 

comments may also be submitted via email to Director@PJCDA.org, or on the city’s website, 

PortJervisNY.org on the Comment tab, or via hardcopy mailed to the PJCDA, P.O. Box 1002, 20 

Hammond St., Port Jervis, NY 12771. 

 

 


